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YEAR 7 CERAMICS WORKSHOP
Year 7 students are invited to participate in a Ceramics Workshop on Wednesday 7
August 2024, 2.45 - 4.00pm. 

For further information check for the email sent to Yr 7 Parents & Students. If you have any
questions write to Mrs Griffin in Visual Art on ggriffin@thac.nsw.edu.au . 
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